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January 6, 2016 

 

The Clerk's Department 

Burnaby City Hall 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2  

 

Dear Members of the Planning and Development Committee: 

 

Request to Appear as a Delegation on Tuesday January 26, 2016 

Re: The creation of a “made for Burnaby” housing solution in support of Burnaby homeless citizens 

Designated Speaker: Wanda Mulholland 

 

The Burnaby Task Force On Homelessness was established in January 2005 and leads local initiatives to 

END homelessness in Burnaby.  

 

The Burnaby Task Force On Homelessness is committed to working with all levels of government, the 

health authority, social service agencies, RCMP, business, Board of Trade, faith communities, and 

concerned citizens to ensure the provision of housing, support services and adequate income for 

Burnaby residents who are without housing or at risk of homelessness in Burnaby. 

 

The Burnaby Task Force On Homelessness knows that support from Mayor Corrigan, Burnaby City 

Council and the Planning and Development Committee is crucial if we are to see the establishment of 

housing for Burnaby’s homeless. 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Burnaby Task Force On Homelessness to request approval to appear as a 

delegation before the Planning and Development Committee to discuss the recent announcement of 

provincial financial commitment for Burnaby and to plan next steps for a made for Burnaby housing 

solution in support of Burnaby homeless citizens.   

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wanda Mulholland 

Community Development Coordinator 

Burnaby Task Force On Homelessness 

604-317-8114 

info@burnabyhomelesstaskforce.org 
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